
AMAGANSETT SCHOOL MUSIC DEPARTMENT 

 

Winter Musical News 

 

 
November 14, 2022 

 

Dear Third Grade Parents, 

 

The Amagansett School Winter Musical is coming up soon! The students have been busy 

working on their songs and lines and are getting very excited about the performance. We cannot 

wait to show you when “The Big Chill” premieres on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15th at 

5:00PM. 

 

Your child’s class will be performing, “Winter In America” as their “Star Moment.” Ask your 

child what this means, as the children are eager to share it with their parents. Costumes will be 

provided by parents and will consist of: 

 

Winter Kids Summer Kids 

Winter Clothes (hat, earmuffs, whatever 

they would like) 

Summer Clothes (board shorts, t-shirts, 

sun dresses, whatever they would like) 

 

Please try to use brightly colored clothes for your child’s costume as the colors brighten up 

the stage whereas dark colors and whites make the children harder to see. 

 

There will be an in-school dress rehearsal on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15th. Please send the 

items above to school with your child that morning so that they have a chance to practice in 

costume before the big event. 

 

PLEASE MAKE SURE NAMES ARE ON ALL COSTUME PIECES. 

 

Please have your children arrive at school and proceed to their classrooms dressed and ready 

to go no later than 4:30 PM on the night of the performance. This will enable us to take care of 

any last-minute needs. Future reminders will be sent home as the date of the show approaches. 

 

Thank you for all of your help and support! 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at the school at (631) 267 – 3572. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Kamp 

 


